

Mr O Leary **Dept of Orthopaedics** Royal Berkshire Hospital London road Reading RG1 5AN

March 1st 2017

## Dear Mr O Leary

I wanted to write to thank you and update you on my progress since you did a tibial osteotomy on my left leg in December 2015. I am very happy with the outcome of the procedure as I do not have the pain I had previously and I am able to walk quite a distance without too much discomfort. I am cycling and enjoying all sorts of keep fit activities and I believe you have bought me some more time to enjoy being active.

I am very thankful for your diagnoses, recommendations and taking an interest in what I was looking for in terms of outcomes.

Thanks again to you and your team and I wish you well.

